

October 12, 2012

To Richard Rossman

Welcome to The Carter Center! I hope that you and your colleagues in the National Association of Former United States Attorneys will have an enjoyable lunch and visit at The Carter Center and the Jimmy Carter Library and Museum.

I regret my schedule did not permit me to be in Atlanta this week to be with you in person and visit with some of my former associates. I commend you all for your service to our nation and hope that your meetings are productive.

Please enjoy your visit here at The Carter Center and the tour of the Library and Museum. You are welcome here when you are in town, and Rosalynn and I wish you all the best in your endeavors.

Sincerely,

Fimmy (arter

Mr. Richard A. Rossman Executive Director National Association of Former US Attorneys 27 Oakland Park Boulevard Pleasant Ridge, Michigan 48069